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    UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 

April 21,  2011   
Membership Meeting 

Bayard Cutting Arboretum Carriage 
House  

ðððððððððððððð 
7:00 p.m. Dahlia 101  
7:30 p.m. Coffee and Cake 
7:45 p.m. Business Meeting 
8:00 p.m. Education Program                     
 

May 19, 2011  
Membership Meeting  

Bayard Cutting Arboretum Carriage 
House  

 
 

.May 7th and 8th  
Bayard Cutting Arboretum  
Horticultural Society Motherôs 

Day Sale 
We will be selling tubers and  

border dahlia plants. 
 

___________________________ 
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ALL VOLUNTEERS ARE WELCOME!  
 Itôs time to prepare the garden and the dahlia tubers for 

planting outside next month. If you have a few hours to 

spare on Saturday mornings Jim Micheels, our garden 

director could use your help. There is work to be  done in 

the wood workshop and out in the garden. There is some-

thing for everyone.  Hereôs a list of some of the things that 

need to be done within the next few weeks: 

    Amending the soil by adding manure to the beds. 

    Putting up hoop houses to grow the dahlia plants . 

    Making cuttings from the tubers. 

    Planting tubers in pots for the garden & the plant sales. 

    Bagging up tubers and labeling them for sale. 

 

 Meet us down at the garden every Saturday morning at  

9 a.m.  Patrick will have coffee, tea, cakes, and cookies 

ready for break time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations Charlie Mancuso, Michael Bryant,  and  
Dan Pasaric for being chosen as Volunteers of the Year. 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN BLOOM DAHLIA WORKSHOP  

Islip Arts Museum 

50 Irish Lane 

East Islip 

May 15th  

12 Noon TO 4 P.M. 

 

LIDS will be having a workshop on how 

to grow dahlias and will be selling     

dahlias on May 15th 

______________________________ 

 

Our super Wolkoff Garden database now 

contains the height for each dahlia as well 

as the picture. Members can request a cd 

or have the database e mailed to them by  

contacting us at lidsboard@gmail.com  

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

Tim Mattimore, Islip 

Mirian Panriledes, West Islip 

Robert Kostanowski, West Islip 

Eva and Jose Guzman, Mt. Sinai 

Welcome back,  

Les Malian, Bayport 

____________________________________ 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

We will be taking orders for LIDS t-shirts at 

the March Meeting. We have a new beautiful 

new design.  Put in your order for one or more 

of these LIDS t-shirts. 

____________________________________ 
 

THIS YEARôS DAHLIA SHOWS  

 

August 13, 2011 Rhode Island / Washington 

County Dahlia Societies 

 

August 20th  Northern New Jersey Dahlia   

Society 

 

August 27th  Connecticut Dahlia Society 

 

September 3rd Long Island Dahlia Society 

 

September 10th  Rhode Island/Southern Tier 

Dahlia Societies 

 

September 17th  Mid Island / Rochester 

Dahlia Societies 

 

October 1st  Long Island Dahlia Society 

 

October 8th  Mid-Island Dahlia Society 
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The Bayard Cutting Arboretum  

Horticultural Societyôs  

 

Motherôs Day Plant Sale 

Saturday & Sunday, May 7th & 8th  

10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

 

BCAHS will be selling a selection of 

locally grown annuals, perennials, rare 

shrubs, grasses, hanging baskets and 

flowering plants.  

 

Long Island Dahlia Society (LIDS) will 

have a booth and will be selling tubers 

and border dahlias.  

_________________________________ 

 

Time to make a list of dahlias you 

want in your garden this year.  

 

We will be selling tubers at the April 21st 

LIDS Membership meeting. 

 

We will be selling dahlia tubers and     

border dahlia plants at the BCAHS 

Motherôs Day Sale on May 7th and 8th. 

 

Border Dahlias will be available for sale at 

the May 19th LIDS Membership meeting. 

_______________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hollyhill Tigeress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LIDSBOARD NEWS  
                                     

        The Board met on March 12th to  
continue to plan for the coming season and 
the first order of business was to approve the 
appointment of Lynn Schiller as the new 
Fundraising Chair to serve jointly with John 
Canzoneri. Lynnôs talents and enthusiasm 
are very welcome as we move forward to  
finance this yearôs activities.         
        The Bayard Cutting Arboretum Horticul-
tural Society Spring Plant Sale will be held, 
as usual, on Motherôs Day weekend, May 7th 
and 8th and we will be selling tubers and  
border dahlias at the sale. The fundraising 
committee is working on other tuber and 
plant sales for May and June. We also plan 
to add interest to our raffles at the Fall 
Shows for broader appeal and perhaps have 
plants as well as flowers for sale in the  
courtyard. Member suggestions in that  
regard will be very much appreciated, please 
contact John Canzoneri or Lynn Schiller or  
email us at lidsboard@gmail.com  with your 
ideas. Attention LIDS photographers: we  will 
be offering dahlia portraits for sale at the 
Shows, please look through you previous 
Photo Show entries for those you might like 
to donate. 
       The Board is currently working on some 
changes to update our Dahlia Show Court of 
Honor, stay tuned.  
           As of April 18, 2011 there will be a 
new director of the Arboretum. Nelson W. 
Sterner is a former administrator at the 
Olana Partnership, a New York State  
Historic Site. We wish him good luck and fine 
weather as he takes the helm at Bayard.  
        The well seasoned organic fertilizer has 
been delivered, the hoop houses are  
going up and I must be busy making labels. 
 
See you in the Garden. 
 
Maureen 
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PHOTOGRAPHS FROM THE LIDS ANNUAL SPRING LUNCHEON  
 
 

 
 
 

Thanks go out to Dee Cunningham for the beautiful photographs. 


